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Weekly News – Friday 6th December 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

As you may be aware, clarinet lessons will be stopping at the end of 

this term. The children have put in a lot of effort into these sessions and 

are beginning to sound like real clarinet experts! Well done to all. The 

last session will be Thursday 12th December and we would ask that all 

instruments are returned to school on that day. 

The Y5 Class Reps will shortly be circulating lists of food items, plates, 

napkins, tablecloths and cups, which we will need for the children’s 

Christmas party lunch. Please support the reps in this challenging task 

whenever you can! We will also need 2 or 3 helpers per class on the 

day to set up, serve and tidy up afterwards. Please see your Class Rep 

if you are available. The Christmas party is on Thursday 19th 

December. Thank you. 

Please can we remind you that the 2nd installment of the school 

journey fees is due now? Thank you to everyone who has already 

paid. If you are having any issues with these payments, please 

contact the school office as soon as possible. 

Year 5 Team ☺              

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 

group pages of the school website here: 

https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out and dates clearly indicate the 

letter pattern of the week. The children will be tested on the list of 

hyphenated words next week. 

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn their 

times tables.  

 

Date Reminders 

PSA KS2 Disco 

Friday 13th December 6pm 

KS2 Concert 

Tuesday 17th December 

Y5 Talent Show Heats 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas party & panto 

Thursday 19th December 

KS2 Talent Show Final 

Friday 20th December 

 

Announcements 

 As an alternative to the Christmas Fair this year, KS2 

children have been invited to a disco on Friday 

13th December (6pm–7pm). Book your tickets 

through the website.                                                                                                                            
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